City Attorney's Communication #2019-898
June 11,2019

TO: Maggie Barszewski, Planner
FROM: James E. Saunders III, Assistant City Attorney

RE: Resolution for Flex Allocation for Aloha, LLC

As requested in your memorandum of June 4, 2019, Development Services Memorandum No. 19-
149, the following form of resolution has been revised and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, ALLOCATING A
MAXIMUM OF ONE HUNDRED EIGHT (108) FLEX UNITS
FOR A PROPOSED RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT
LOCATED WEST OF SOUTH DIXIE HIGHWAY ON THE
NORTH AND SOUTH SIDES OF SW 11TH STREET;
PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

If I may be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me.
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